
Friday 14th December 2018 

Newsletter 14 

Autumn Term 2, Week7 

News for this week: 
 

Christmas Service -  a very big well done to all the children for 

their wonderful performances during 

our Christmas Service this week.  They 

did the school extremely proud with 

their wonderful singing and speaking. 

The Reception children performed a 

great Nativity and the musicians’      

performances were excellent.  It was a 

wonderful space to hold our service but 

at the same time was a rather daunting 

prospect for staff and children alike,  

given the size and grandeur of the      

abbey itself.  However, our children 

took it all in their stride and every single 

one of them rose to the challenge.  This is something that we are 

always so impressed with at Cheselbourne.  We may be a small 

school but having opportunities such as this to demonstrate the fantastic confidence and ability of 

all our students is amazing.  Thank you  
 

The CSF Christmas Fair that followed our service was another great event organised by the 

school friends.  Lots of fun was had with all the different stalls and entertainment.  

Thank you very much to Donna and all the team who worked so hard to make this 

such a success.   Tomorrow is the CSF Christmas Wreath and Children’s Craft Work-

shop  at Ansty Hall.  Please speak to Donna for more information. 

 

Clubs - attached to this newsletter (and coming home in book bags today) is the information for 

the clubs we have organised to run next term.  Please could you complete the booking forms and 

return to the office next week.   
 

There’s lots of exciting Christmassy things coming up next week so don’t forget to check the  

Christmas events calendar at the bottom of this letter for details.   

 Many thanks,  

 Mrs See 



Each week at our Friday Celebration Assembly we will hear about all the great learning from the 

week and Mrs See will award certificates and special gold Head teacher stickers to say Well Done. 

The children’s achievements will also be put up in the frames on the ‘Wow Work Wall’ outside her 

office.    

WELL DONE to our Award Winners this week who have all got their achievements on the ‘WOW 

Wall’… 

 

DASP Citizen(s) of the Week: 

The whole school, for showing all the attributes of a DASP 

Citizen when representing CVS at our Christmas Service. 

Year 4 -  Fenn 

Year 3 -  Beatrice 

Year 2 -  Rowan 

 Year 1 -  Evan 

Year R - Connor 

Lunchtime Superstars: 

Flora & Sophie 

 

 

 Don’t forget to listen out for us as School of the Week on Wessex FM on Monday 17th December.  You 

can also watch our Sleeps til Santa recording by clicking here. 

 

 For Year 4—the second instalment of £30 for Hooke Court is now due please.  

 

 We have some gift bags and chocolate gifts left over from the CSF Fair that we will be selling from the 

school office today and next week.  

 

 For Reception only - please see letter from the school nurse.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pJKWWGavOSc


  

 

 
DECEMBER: 

- Sat 15th Dec - CSF Wreath and Craft Workshop at Ansty Village Hall 
- Tues 18th December - CSF Christmas Meal  

- Thurs 20th December - CSF treat– trip to the Christmas Panto 
- Fri 21st December - Class Christmas Parties 

- Fri 21st December  - Last Day of Term  
 

SPRING TERM 
JANUARY 2019  

- Monday 7th Jan, Return to School for Spring / Term 3 
 

Please see the website calendar which will also be regularly updated with dates.  


